
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October 2016

Hi folks,

Our October meeting was brought to order 
at our usual time and meeting place.  We 
discussed many items that were on the 
agenda.

One was if we wanted to have our spring 
members only picnic and hunt on a 
Saturday rather than Sunday like
we usually do. The pros and cons were 

discussed and it was decided to bring it up at the next meeting 
when we will make up our minds as to which day we want to try 
for.  We need to decide to let Sheryl know for sure which day.

November is election of officers.  Make sure to attend Novembers 
meeting to make your nominations and vote on officers.

As for new shirts:  Ron Denman is looking into this and we will 
compare what he finds and what the Goss's have, then we will 
make a decision as to what we want.  Gray seems to be the 
preferred color.

The Christmas party will be the same as last year.  It will be 
held at our December meeting in the Forty Fort Municipal 
building in the basement.  A gift exchange will also be held.  
If you wish to participate bring a gift.  The club will supply 
the pizza.  If you would like to bring a dessert or drinks that 
would be great.

Don't forget Club Dues are  due and may be paid at the meeting 
or mailed to our PO box.

It was brought up that maybe having some different hunts at our 
open August hunt might bring in some more hunters.  We will 
discuss this further at our next meeting.  If you have an idea 
bring it up at the next meeting.

"The Penn Pointer"



FINDS OF THE MONTH

COINS:  Mike Mazur

MISC.:  Christy

JEWELRY:  Mike Pisciotta

If we are having next years open hunt at the same place we need 
to get it reserved and try to get the pavilion closest to the 
field.  I think that is the red one. 

I am looking into having a specialist do a talk on different 
subjects that we all may be interested in.  I have a few ideas 
but if you have any ideas bring it up at the next meeting that 
way we can decide on what we want.

Well that is all for now I hope to see you all at our next 
meeting on November 14th, 2016 at our usual meeting place. 
  
  
Good Hunting 
PRESIDENT BDTHC 
By Derr


